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STOPSLEY SPORTS DAY 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking forward to holding our school sports day this year. We will be hosting our sports days as 
follows:- 

YR, Y1 and Y2 – Thursday 15th June 9.30-11.00am 
Y3 and Y4 – Wednesday 14th June 9.30 – 11.00am 

Y5 and Y6 – Friday 16th June 9.30 – 11.00am 
 
We organise our sports day over the three age phases to offer the opportunity for children to participate in 
more activities with more space and to be able to have more spectators at each event. As a result of holding 
our sports day over three different dates, it gives us increased space so we can allow more families to attend 
to cheer on their children safely. 
 
The children will participate in house teams and will be awarded points for each event. At the end of their 
sports day, all of the points from across the three sports days are calculated and these are then added to the 
house points earned throughout the year in class to create an overall winner. The overall winner will be 
announced in assembly during July. 
 
As a change for this year, we will be trialing some ‘mini-parent challenges’ in between events. Parents are 
able to earn house points for their child’s house by participating if they wish to! Examples of the type of 
events are: ball ‘keepy-uppy’ challenge, skipping challenge and tennis ball balance. Please do give the 
challenges a go if you can – the children will love it! 
 
On the date above, your child will need to wear their sports kit all day. The children can wear the coloured 
t-shirt that matches their house colour if they wish to. Please make sure that you provide your child with a 
water bottle. Please also make sure they have sun cream applied before they come to school as they will be 
competing outside all morning. Our house colours are below:- 
 

Red – Romans 
Yellow – Saxons 
Blue – Vikings 

Green - Normans 
 
If you are coming to watch your child on sports day, entry and exit is via the Coop car park gate only. Please 
walk up the runway to the field to join us. Unfortunately, there will be limited toilet facilities to use within 
the school grounds. We look forward to seeing you at this year’s sports day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Britten 
PE Leader 


